
COUNCIL MEETINGS
Wednesday 15 March 2.00pm 
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates
To watch the ‘open’ part of the 
meeting live or when it suits you, 
visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Please contact the Governance 
Team for questions about Council 
Meetings.

South Gippsland Shire Council News

REQUEST FOR TENDER
Council is seeking submissions 
from qualified companies/
applicants for the following:
RFT/349 – Korumburra Football 
Netball Club Changerooms 
Project
Tenders close 2.00pm. AEST on 
Wednesday 26 April 2023.
RFT/361 – Korumburra Rail 
Precinct Car Park; Stage 1
Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on 
Tuesday 14 March 2023.

RFT/356 – Venus Bay Tourism 
Precinct
Tenders close at 2.00pm AEST on 
Tuesday 28 March 2023.
Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
tenders
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Animal Registrations

Are you looking for work?

Need staff for your business?

The Gippsland Local Jobs Expos give 
employers and jobseekers the opportunity 
to meet in person to discuss jobs available 
in the local area.

Book a stand to meet job seekers face-to-
face or post a job on the job board.

Free sausage sizzle!

Thursday 16 March, 9.30am–2.30pm

Leongatha Memorial Hall, 6–8 McCartin St, 
Leongatha.

South Gippsland
Jobs Expo

Our four-legged companions are 
important family members so it’s 
essential that we keep them safe 
and secure. Owning an animal 
in South Gippsland requires 
registration with Council which 
helps ensure they can be returned to 
you if they become lost. Your animal 
registration fees also help to provide 
important pet-related services within 
South Gippsland, such as animal 
control and community education 
about responsible pet ownership. 
If you own a dog or cat, it’s 
important that you:
Register each dog or cat you own
•  Ensure each dog or cat you own is 

microchipped
•  Make sure that each dog or cat 

wears a valid Council registration tag

•  Keep your dog confined to your 
property

•  Make sure your dog doesn’t bark 
persistently

•  Stop your dog or cat from straying 
onto another person’s property if 
that person objects

•  Prevent your dog from chasing or 
attacking people or animals

Responsible pet ownership is 
important for our fur family and our 
community.
Renewal registrations must be paid 
by the April 10 each year. New dog 
and cat registrations can be made 
anytime throughout the year.
For more information:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
register-your-pet


